
From: Noah Szafraniec <Noah.Szafraniec@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Monday, September 16, 2024 7:57:01 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Attending Event on behalf of the Department 

  

Steve,  

 

I am attending an event today being held by Related Midwest at the 78 site - it is my udnerstanding 

that they checked in with you beforehand.  I am sending this to you now because I am going in place 

of our Commissioner who is unavailable. 

 

Below is my response to their team: 

 

 

09-16 Related Event 

NS 

Noah Szafraniec 

 

 

Reply 

 

Reply all 

 

Forward 

 

 

To:bparks@relatedmidwest.com 

Thu 9/12/2024 7:52 PM 

Bryn, 

 



Good Evening.  I plan to attend Monday’s event in place of Commissioner Boatright who regrettably is 

unable to attend.    

 

 

 

Noah Szafraniec 

Assistant Commissioner - Planned Developments and Plan Commission 

Department of Planning Development 

Bureau of Planning and Design 

City Hall, Room 1101 

121 N. LaSalle St. 

Chicago, IL 60602 

312-744-5798 

  

  

 


